
   ENUGU PROGRESSIVE UNION DENMARK (EPUD) 
C/O Nnamani Stanley, Olsbækeng 27, 2670 Greve 

 

 

 

MOTTO: Unity and Culture 

epudenmark@yahoo.com CVR: 33671350 

 

24th February 2020. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

APPLICATION FOR A GRANT TO FINANCE OUR CULTURAL FESTIVAL 

We wish to apply for a grant of 87750DKK that will be used to pay for the logistics for our upcoming 

Cultural Festival, which will be organised by the Enugu Progressive Union Denmark (CVR: 33671350) on 

the 4th of July 2020 at Fælledparken, Copenhagen. 

The cultural festival is a celebration during which we showcase many cultural and traditional 

performances from different parts of Africa, especially those of Enugu state – the headquarter of the 

Old Eastern Region of Nigeria. It aims to foster cultural exchange and education through exhibitions 

and performances that will include folklores, traditional music and dances, exhibition of different 

masquerades, traditional coronation, tasting of Nigerian cuisine, traditional games and other selected 

events that are indigenous to the people of Enugu as well as other parts of Africa.  

Moreover, this event presents the Danish society an opportunity to experience, first hand, the rich 

cultures of the Sub-Saharan Africa. And it will be attracting a lot of tourists from around the world 

because we are organising the event in collaboration with other sister associations in other countries. 

The cultural festival will be open to the Danish general public, and in addition, we expect that about 

200 international guests will also be in attendance. Participation is free. Any excess revenue resulting 

from the event will be donated to a selected Motherless babies’ home. 

Finally, in the attachments hereto are our budget estimates and pictures of some of the performance 

for the festival. And we wish to express our profound gratitude for your expected positive response 

because the grant will help us achieve the aims of the festival. 

 

Yours sincerely,    

Chukwuani John +4542799910           

Nnamani Stanley +4540834455       Nnamani E. Nnamani 

Okoro Chukwudi +4550185680             +4571461361 

Festival Coordinating Committee            Chairman, EPUD 
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